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                                                                                                                     January 10, 2023 

 

                                                                                

Madam Chairwoman and members of the committee,  

 

I am writing to give a voice to the 10,136 murdered babies in our state in 2021. Using data 

recorded by the state, of those 10,136 executed babies, only 2% were reported for medical 

reasons, incest or rape. The number one reason given by women for killing their unborn child 

was “inconvenience.” 

 

Think about that. Inconvenience. So, when Planned Parenthood sits here and tell us that we need 

abortion to help women in “extreme” situations, what they’re actually protecting is murder for 

the sake of convenience and Planned Parenthood’s bottom line!   

 

With House File 1 there are no limitations on abortion. None whatsoever. This is absurdly 

extreme! 

 

To those listening, when these abortion-loving politicians tell you that they are listening to 

Minnesotans wishes on abortion, it’s a total lie.  

 

The voters didn’t say they supported full term abortions on 8lb babies. The voters didn’t say they 

support delivering a baby half-way, snipping its spinal cord and crushing its skull.  

 

This is Planned Parenthood wanting to stuff money in their pockets at the expense of dead babies 

and pro-abortion politicians looking for campaign donations. 

 

Pro-life voters demand you vote NO on House File 1, and Minnesota Right to Life will make 

sure the most vulnerable members of your caucus answer for their votes in the 2024 elections.  

 

For the Babies, 

 
Ben Dorr  

Executive Director 

Minnesota Right to Life 


